
Killarney Mennonite Church 

November 17
th

, 2019 
 

Worship Leader: Matt Reimer 

Song Leader: Nancy Reimer 

Praise Team: Nancy Reimer 
 

Call To Worship 

“For by grace you are saved 

through faith; and that not of 

yourselves; it is the gift of God. 

Not of works, lest any man should 

boast” 

-Ephesians 2:8-9 

Order of Service                                             

Praise Team                                      

Welcome and Announcements                 

Call to Worship                                  

Opening Prayer                                

Praise Team 

Scripture Reading- Ephesians 2:1-22 

Pastoral Prayer & Offering 

Congregational Singing 

Occ Shoebox Packing Demo & Video                 

Children’s Video, Prayer & Dismissal 

(Children’s Church Ages 3-6)                                        

Sermon by Dave Thiessen from Children’s 

Camps International- “God’s Selection 

Process”                                               

Closing Song                                

Benediction 

Prayer & Praise 

Pray for daily strength for those in 

Bayside: 

-Eva Wiebe 

 

 

Please remember the members of our congregation  

who are not able to regularly attend church. 

 

 

Weekly Events: 

Men’s Small Group- Tuesdays, 7:30 at Colby Falk’s 

house (318 Laurier).  They will be starting the Conquer 

Series again starting December 3. Please contact 

Colby or Derek if you plan to attend so there is a head 

count for books.  For more info contact Colby Falk 

(204-841-4401) or Derek Reimer (204-305-0413). 

Prayer Meeting – Wednesday mornings at 8:30 in the 

church basement. 

Senior Youth (Grades 9-12)- Fridays, 7:00p.m. at 

the church. Check KBAM Youth Facebook page 

for more details. 

This Week: 

1. Pastor Danny & Leanne will be away attending 

a Pastor Couples Retreat at Kerith Creek Retreat 

in Alberta from Nov.12th-19th. Kerith Retreats is a 

ministry of Focus on the Family. You can still 

reach Pastor Danny by email at 

pastordanny@killarneychurch.com. For other 

church related business you can contact our 

Church Moderators Barry Reimer or Phil Neufeld. 

 

2. There will be notes placed in the mailboxes of all 

Sunday School teachers, and it is very important 

that you take time to go over them and get back 

to Jenice! 

 

3. Church Decorating:  Shekinah would like to 

extend an invitation to anyone who is interested 

in helping to decorate the church for Christmas.  

Church decorating will take place next Sunday, 

November 24th.  We will have a quick pot luck 

lunch immediately after the service, and start 

decorating as soon as we are finished eating.  We 

are typically finished between 2:00 - 3:00.  If you 

would like to join us, please feel free to come, 

we'd love to have extra helping hands. 

 

4. There will be a Congregational Meeting, 

November 26
th

 @ 7:00. 

 

5. Operation Christmas Child Shoe-boxes are now 

available. Help bless a child living in poverty this 

Christmas by packing a shoe-box for them.  

Please Continue to give! Collection week is 

November 18-24th.  Please have your filled shoe-

boxes dropped off to the NEW Collection Centre 

at the Killarney Mennonite Church (66 Bay Ave) 

by that date. If you are interested in a short term 

volunteer position with collection week, which is 

Nov. 17-24th, please talk to Jacki.  If you have any 

questions, please contact the new Operation 

Christmas Child Coordinator Jacki Enns at 204-

523-4456 or jackienns@gmail.com. 

 

6. Sunday School offerings for September,  

October and November are going toward 

supporting Operation Christmas Child! 

Upcoming Events: 
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council 2019 Contact Information 

 

Pastor/Senior Youth:  Danny Groening 

Office: (204)523-8959 Cell: (204)215-0455 

E-mail:pastordanny@killarneychurch.com 

Moderator:  Barry Reimer 

Co moderator:  Phil Neufeld 

Secretary:  Linda Enns 

Treasurer:  Harv Kroeker 

Care Committee: Peter Wolf 

Missions Committee: Vern Groening 

Maintenance Committee: Eric Reimer 

Members at Large: Peter Heide & Erna Heide 

Sunday School Superintendent:  Jenice Neufeld, 

Angela Graham & Marlene Harms 

Music Committee:  Brittany Groening 

TMBC Rep: Matt Reimer 

PA/Tech Committee: Jeremy Groening 

Bulletin: Chelsea Groening 

chelseagroening@hotmail.com/204-523-2342 

Church Bookings: Mary Groening 204-523-8577 

Killarney Mennonite 

Church 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Serving With Our Hands 

 Loving With Our Hearts 

Showing Christ’s Love 

 Growing God’s Family 
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